
Dear Residents of Perth-Andover, 

 

We would like to invite you and anyone that may be interested to attend a community workshop at 6:30 

pm, on Thursday, May 10th at the River Valley Civic Centre.  This workshop will assist Council in the 

development of an action plan to reduce greenhouse gas emissions in our community.  

 

The Village of Perth-Andover has been working on the development of a community action plan that 

would help our community realize our Green House Gas inventories and then develop a Local Action 

Plan for emissions reduction.   

 

In summary, the Local Action Plan’s objective is to provide tools and ideas to: 

 

1. Reduce GHG emissions 

2. Reduce energy consumption / lower energy cost 

3. Identify projects helping to create a smart environmental & energy Village 

 

Perth-Andover is one of eleven municipalities in New Brunswick participating in this program through 

the Union of Municipalities of NB.  This is the first initiative in Canada grouping eleven municipalities 

aiming to realize GHG Inventories, Local Action Plans including a CEP approach. 

 

            If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office at 273-4959.  Hopefully, you 

are able to attend and we look forward to your input!   

 

AGENDA 

1- Welcome and Overview 

2- GHG Inventory & Action Plan Presentation 

3- Perth-Andover GHG & Energy Strategy - Net zero : Scope and target   

4- Community GHG and Energy Project presentation and Discussion 

5- Next Steps and Adjournment 


